

UNION SPORTIVE DES POLICES D'EUROPE

Berlin, 16th December 2015

USPE European Police Championships Track and Field Urgent Information

USPE planned to organise the next USPE EPC Track and Field in 2016.

In 2016, USPE has planned 7 USPE EPC (incl. Track and Field). This causes high financial costs for the Member Countries. These circumstances may cause less participants at all EPC in 2016.

To minimize the financial pressure for the Member Countries the USPE Executive Committee decided at the last meeting from 11^{th} – 13^{th} December 2016 in Antwerp/Belgium that the EPC Track and Field will not be held in 2016.

The next EPC Track and Field will be organised in 2018.

Fred Kusserow